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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 1st March 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had a great start to the new half term. Please look at our school website for the activities and events that 
have taken place. 

Year 6 Information: Thank you to those parents who attended the Year 6 SATS information meeting this week. The 
information shared is attached to this email. Examples of the papers themselves were shared at the meeting but 
they can be accessed via this link.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/national-curriculum-assessments-practice-materials#key-stage-2-past-
papers. 

The annual Year 6 SATS Revision Breakfast Club start next Friday and every Friday up to Assessment Week (8 weeks 
in total), from 8am to 8.45 am in school. All Year 6s are encouraged to attend. 

E-Safety: In addition to the information sent out earlier this week regarding the MoMo challenge please see the link 
below sent through from Dorset police 

 http://bit.ly/2GNaCjz”. 

KS1 Carymoor Trip: Diamonds and Topaz classes received a letter about a trip to Carymoor this week and we kindly 
asked for these to be returned as soon as possible. Many thanks to those of you who have already returned consent 
slips and payment. 

Comic Relief: We will be supporting Comic Relief this year with a "Wicky Wacky Hairstyle" day on Thursday 14th 
March. Children are invited on this day to come to school with an alternative hairstyle. The School Council kindly ask 
for a £1 donation to support this. 

Diamond Class Stay & Play Sessions: Parents and Carers of children in Diamonds Class are invited to attend a Stay 
and Play session next week on Tuesday morning 9:15am-10:30am or Thursday afternoon 1:30pm-3:00pm. If you 
have not yet signed up or emailed to inform us that you are attending, then please let us know on Monday 

App of the Week: It can be tricky finding apps to use that are both safe and educational if your child uses a tablet or 
other device at home.  So, Mrs Legg and the E-Safety Champions are launching 'App of the Week' so that we can 
recommend apps to you that we have tried and tested in school.  
 
This week's app is called Time Table Rock Stars. 
Students from Y2 - Y6 already have their own logons for this app and they can also play on a laptop or PC as well. 
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Class teachers set the times tables that the pupils need to learn. When you log in, you can play in solo challenges, or 
against other people (all using anonymous usernames) and earn coins to upgrade your Rockstar's outfit and 
equipment.   
 
The game has been proving extremely popular in school, and is available on Apple and Android devices.   Use this link 
to download the app now: 
https://ttrockstars.com/page/apps_page 
 
If any pupils from Diamonds class would also like a login, please let Mrs Parsons or Mrs Legg know and we will set up 
an account for you as soon as we can!  
 
Many thanks,  

 

All Saints 

 

Letters home this week include: 

 

 What’s on this week w/c 4th March 2019 

 Head Teacher Recruitment Update (Sent home in book bags) 

 Year 6 SATs presentation information 
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